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31st January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The National Education Union (NEU) is the union that has voted to take industrial action 
tomorrow.  A large number of teachers at Little Hill are members of this union and 
therefore are within their rights to support them in taking part in strike action.  
 
The industrial action is in response to the below inflation pay increase for teachers and 
increasing funding concerns in education with consequences for the resources used for 
your children, recruitment, and retention of high-quality staff across the sector.  
 
As things stand, no agreement has been reached between the government and the union, 
so industrial action will go ahead tomorrow.  
 
At present, Little Hill Primary School will be open for all pupils on the first strike date 
tomorrow, 1st February 2023.  I will update you with regards to future strike dates and if 
plans change for tomorrow.  
 
Thank you for your support with the matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Pankhania 
Headteacher 
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